Aerohawks 

General Meeting

April 2nd, 2019
Meeting brought to order by President Lance Meyers @ 7:00 PM at the Aerohawks Airfield.
Treasurers report from Mary Curtis
                            Motion to accept – Scott Garrett
                            2nd –  Marc Niehus
                            Accepted
President Lance asked if any comments to the Minutes.
None seen

Motion to accept – Roger Schultz
2nd – Marc Niehus
Accepted

Field Marshall Charlie Bray brought forth a report. 

The mower is ready to go, but does need a battery. The mowing schedule is up.

Training on how to use the mower will be next month at the membership meeting.

Bruce Fischer mentioned 4 members are currently in training.

OLD BUSINESS – 
The cameras will be back on this month. Tim Saylor is going through them and making sure they are upgraded and the batteries are good. The cost is $20 per month. Tim reviewed how the cameras and data use work. Cost will be tabled to be paid for till the next meeting.

Dave Petsel updated on the location for the float fly. He has been talking with the casino on getting permission. They have responded back with allowing us to use the facility again. We have proposed 2 dates to them. We have not heard back official confirmation. More to come.
Motion made to collect $10 landing fee for non-club members at events.

Motion – Roger Schultz

2nd – Shawn Linn

Passed

Marc Niehus brought forth the dates at the Marriott to have the swap meet.

Motion to have the swap meet Feb 1st, 2020. Back up date of Jan. 18th, 2020.

1st – Rich VeDepo

2nd – Marc Niehus

Passed

Jason researched insurance options. 

Motion for Jason to change the insurance, if we can get below $500.

1st – Tim Saylor

2nd – Dave Petsel

Passed

NEW BUSINESS

On May 5th, the club has extended an invite to other clubs to come fly. 

11:15 AM – Pilots meeting.

5 PM – Walking Tacos

Motion to have event and spend $200 on food

1st – Marc Niehus

2nd – Jason

Passed

Ditch clean up – Saturday, April 6th – 8:30 AM

Phone tree was set up

Summer night fly information brought forth from Tim Saylor. 

PRESIDENTS REPORT

There will be some work being done on IWV.

There could be some digging at the East end of the runway. More info to come.

Meeting adjourned @ 8:25 PM
Motion –  Bill Lee
2nd –  Ben Yoder
Accepted
